
High School Board Report - September 

ENROLLMENT & ACADEMICS 
●​ We have gained 3 new students in the freshman class. 
●​ We held our data meeting on Wednesday during the 2:00 dismissal. The entire high 

school staff reviewed the STAR testing data and ACT data from last year’s test.  
●​ We have started after-school tutoring on Tuesdays and Thursdays. After-school tutoring 

is teacher-led and student-supported by our Mu Alpha Theta, National Honor Society, 
and Spanish National Honor Society students. 

●​ The transitional technical math is working on a unit focusing on architectural design. 
Students are creating blueprints and will create a full-scale model of the blueprint. 

●​ We are holding our first Student Success Team meetings this month. These meetings 
focus on providing support to teachers and students to address student behavior 
concerns. 

 
PBIS 

●​ Here are our PBIS Students of the Month for the character trait of responsibility: 
○​ Freshman - Sophia Cox 
○​ Sophomore - Jax Nissen 
○​ Junior - Morgan Peterson 
○​ Senior - Cerenitii Bard 

 
SCHOOL EVENTS 

●​ Homecoming is October 4th. The theme is “Netflix.” Students will participate in 
grade-level competitions during advisory that week. The homecoming game is the 
volleyball game on Thursday, October 2nd, against Athens. 


